
Whittier Hospital Medical Center  
AHMC Healthcare

Re: AB 2190 Attestation (OSHPD Facility ID # 12201)

Dear OSHPD Officer:  Per Assembly Bill 2190 (2018) under Health & Safety Code Section 
130066, we are submitting an attestation letter to certify that our board of directors are 
aware that our hospital have not yet met the 2030 seismic safety requirements for all of its 
buildings; specifically, one or more of the buildings at our facility has performance ratings 
less than SPC-3 “or” NPC-5, and therefore our hospital is required to meet the January 1, 
2030 deadline for substantial compliance with the seismic safety regulations or standards.
The Facility Name: Whittier Hospital Medical Center 
OSHPD Facility Number: 12201

Buildings at our facility that have current performance ratings less than SPC-3 or NPC-5 
identified as follows:

Main Hospital  BLD-02196 is SPC-2 and NPC-2 On 7/29/ 2011 we received OSHPD approval for SB 
499 
BLD-02197 is SPC-2 and NPC-2 On 12/2/2011 we received OSHPD approval for SB 499 

BLD-02198 is SPC-2 and NPC-2 On 12/2/2011 we received OSHPD approval for SB 499 

BLD-02199 is SPC-2 and NPC-2 On 12/2/2011 we received OSHPD approval for SB 499 

BLD-02200 is SPC-2 and NPC-2 On 12/2/2011 we received OSHPD approval for SB 499 

BLD-02201 is SPC-2 and NPC-2 On 12/2/2011 we received OSHPD approval for SB 499 

BLD-02202 is SPC-2 and NPC-2 On 12/2/2011 we received OSHPD approval for SB 499 

BLD-03422 is SPC-2 and NPC-2 On 12/2/2011 we received OSHPD approval for SB 499

Please contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Rick Castro Chief Executive 
Officer

Charles House Governing Board 
Chairman


